
What’s Happening Here?
Reduce Vehicular Conflicts  Shorten Pedestrian Crossings

Improve Access to Bus Stops Clarify Travel Lanes

NYC DOT will implement safety improvements on W. 178th St. between 
Ft. Washington Ave. and Wadsworth Ave.:

•	  Adjust signal timing at W. 178th St. and Ft. Washington Ave.

•	  Install right turn only lane on W. 178th St. at Ft. Washington Ave.

•	  Install bus only lane on W. 178th St. between Ft. Washington Ave.  
 and  Broadway

•	  Install a painted curb extension on the northeast corner of Broadway and 
 W. 178th St. 

Implementation starts in late March
 Existing: 
 W. 178th St. and Broadway 

 Proposed: 
 W. 39th St. and 10th Ave. 

  W. 178th St., Ft. Washington Ave. to Wadsworth Ave.  
      Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Manhattan Borough 
Commissioner’s Office at 212-839-6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


